
 
 
Office of Educational Effectiveness 
 
OEE Office Hours & Completing Your Assessment Reports in 3 Easy Steps 
February 8, 2024 

 
Dear Assessment Coordinators,  
 

Still have questions about how to complete your assessment report for this year? Bring your 
assessment plan and stop by OEE’s Office Hours in the CELT Faculty Commons on 2/13 or 
2/20 from 10am -1pm or 2/16 from 11am - 2pm. We will help get your report ready for 
submission. 
 
Can’t make it to our office hours but still want support? Reply to this email with your availability 
for a 15–20-minute Zoom consultation and we will schedule an appointment at your 
convenience. 
 
Last year, you laid the foundation by providing a full assessment plan. This year, updating us on 
your progress is as easy as 1-2-3:  

 

Please be reminded that your 23-24 assessment reports are due in two weeks on February 
23, 2024. Timely submission is especially important as we approach the MSCHE Site Visit in 
April.  
 
Thank you all for your hard work and time spent furthering and elevating the level of 
assessment at SBU. 
 
Best, 
Office of Educational Effectiveness 

https://calendar.stonybrook.edu/site/office-educational-effectiveness/
https://www.stonybrook.edu/commcms/oee/reporting_procedures/

